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ST. CHARLES SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
St. Charles School is a Catholic
school of faith, academics and

service for all.

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic
School

is dedicated to:

Teaching the message of Jesus.
Building the Christian community.

Providing a quality education.
Participating in Catholic worship
through instruction, example and

environment.
Serving those in need.

September 20, 2024

IMPORTANT DATES
Mon.  9/23 Pizza Lunch

Mon.  9/23 Hearing & Vision Screening

Wed.  9/25 No MASS

Fri.     9/27 MASS 8am ALL SCHOOL

Fri,     9/27 Pasta Lunch

Sun.   9/29 Human Trafficing Presentation

Mon.  9/30 Pizza Lunch

Tue.   10/1 K-2 - John Ball Zoo

Tue.   10/1 Interact 7am

Wed.  10/2 MASS 9am Grades 5-8

Wed.  10/2 Pasta Lunch-make-up for 9/20

Wed.  10/2 Parent-Teacher Conferences

Wed.  10/2 PTO Meeting 6pm

Fri.     10/4 MASS 8am ALL SCHOOL

Fri.     10/4 Pasta Lunch

Fri.     10/4 Blessing of the Pets 1:45pm

Signupgenius for lunchroom helpers

Parents, we can still use helpers for Pizza Mondays and Pasta Fridays! You
must complete an online training and submit to a background check.

St. Charles Interact
St. Charles Interact held their first meeting this week.

We are blessed to be able to offer this wonderful
opportunity to middle school students. Interact is

sponsored by Rotary International.  Interact helps us
answer God’s call to serve others in our community.

Conferences for grades K-8 are scheduled for Wednesday,
October 2nd, 2:30pm - 5:30pm  and Monday, October 7th,
3:00pm - 6:30pm. Schedule your times through our signup

genius. Conferences times for grades 5-8 are set for 20 minute
increments.  You will see both teachers during your

conference time.

Check out the school calendar for up-to-date information on St. Charles School happenings.

Eat Popcorn - Support our School!

The PTO is excited to offer refillable Wesco popcorn
buckets for our fall fundraiser! Order forms will be

going home with your child on September 20th.
Quantities are limited. Click here for more information!

St. Charles Church is hosting an event on the effects of Human Trafficking. Join
us Sunday, September 29th at 3pm. This presentation is designed to educate the

public and the role they can play in preventing and responding to human
trafficking. Click here for more information.

Fall fun at Camp Greenwood - click here for details.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4FACAC2AA1FCC25-50492101-lunch#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0C49ABAF28A4F94-51295073-parentteacher
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0C49ABAF28A4F94-51295073-parentteacher
https://saintscjm.com/school/calendar/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vEddogzJe0C9zy5iUXNjPvaFuKueCFCl/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-pcWAwLtR6rPNPN0gYOWZZJlQRLLAaY-/view
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGRQpd6ap8/NkRFmht8uA9zzm-a8BuOfw/view?utm_content=DAGRQpd6ap8&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=editor
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGRQmZex9g/OoWDwqJh_9vK0sPzkugRpg/view?utm_content=DAGRQmZex9g&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=editor


502 S. Franklin Street
Greenville, MI 48838

616-754-3416 saintscjm.com/school
school@saintscjm.com

Dear St. Charles School families -

What a wonderful week of learning we’ve had!
We have been blessed with beautiful, sunny
weather and very warm temperatures. 

The MAPS testing program began on Monday,
September 16. Students will take one test per
week. It is very important that your child gets a
good night's sleep and has a healthy breakfast.
It is also important that our students understand
to take this test seriously. While it is only one
form of assessment, it is an important one, as we
track our students from grade to grade and
offer interventions if necessary. It also helps us
know who needs to be challenged. Thank you for
your cooperation. 

God bless you all,

Mrs. Saladin

Note from Mrs.Saladin

St. Charles Parent Student Handbook St. Charles Preschool and ASC Handbook

Hello St. Charles Families, my name is Mrs. Laura
Guest. I am a retired school teacher (34 years). I was a

high school vocational computer programming teacher
and librarian. I also spent 16 years as an elementary

librarian; teaching library skills and working with
individual students on their reading and math skills.

My grandchildren attend school here at St. Charles and
I have been helping out in the 1st and 4th grade

classrooms. I would like to offer free tutoring after
school for students in grades 4-8. This would be pre-
arranged through their classroom teacher for four
sessions (twice a week for two weeks, or once per

week for four). This will allow me to properly prepare
to best help your child. A family can sign up multiple

times as needed. Students that fall behind on work due
to multi-day absences can make arrangements at least
24 hours in advance through their classroom teacher

for after school homework help. This will be dependent
on whether someone is already scheduled for tutoring.

Meet Mrs. Guest

http://saintscjm.com/school
mailto:school@saintscjm.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1iH85-wfH5zbAa2LZ-Vk_thDc1SouVf-j/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nbtERHo2JBfRKflHLD6Ke2DaMWVlq1fd/view?usp=sharing

